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TEARMAN SPENCER
City Attorney

CELIA M. JACKSON

Special Deputy City Attorney

ODALG i OHIKU
ROBIN A. PEDERSON

YOLANDAY. MCGOWAN

TODD FARRIS
Deputy City Attorneys

April 28, 2022

Ms. Gwendolyn Perry
5468 North 27% Street
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Milwaukee City Hall Suite BOD » 200 East Wells Street + Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551
Telephone: 414.286.2601 - TDD: 414.286.2025 » Fax: 414.286.8550

RE:  Communication from Gwendolyn Perry
C.L File No. 1030-2022-111

Dear Ms. Perry:

HE{D| WICK SPOERL
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
THOMAS D, MILLER
PETER J. BLOCK
ALLISON N. FLANAGAN
ANDREA J. FOWLER
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN
ELLENY B. CHRISTOPOULOS
HANNAH R. JAHN

JULIE P. WILSON

JAMES M. CARROLL
MEIGHAN M, ANGER
ALEXANDER R. CARSON
ALEX T, MUELLER
ALEXANDER COSSI
LISA A. GILMORE
RICHOLAS R. SINRAM
TAVISS K. SMITH
KATHERINE A, HEADLEY
ANTHONY JACKSONMN
JOHN D, MCNALLY
STACY ). MILLER
Assistant City Attorneys

We are in receipt of your claim for damages to your vehicle that occurred on December 14, 2021, when
you backed out of your driveway and into a City of Milwaukee sanitation truck.

Our investigation determined that a City of Milwaukee Sanitation crew operating a sanitation truck were
stopped in front of 5468 North 27™ Street, in order to empty the garbage .carts. During the process of
backing out of your driveway, you hit the back of the sanitation truck that was stopped in the street.

It is our view that you are the responsible party for any damages resulting from this incident. As such, the

City of Milwaukee cannot accept liability in this case, and we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement requesting a hearting
within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street,
Room 203, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing
the postmark, and retain the original in the event further proof is needed.

Very truly yours,

TEARMAN SPENCER

City Attorney
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PATRICIA KLOSIEWSKI
Investigator/Adjuster
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